
State of Wisconsin 

Department of Children and Families 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  

 
Child Care Certification and Licensing Updates Related to the Child  

Care Development Block Grant and Streamlining  
 

DCF 12, 13, 40, 202, 204, 250, 251, and 252 
 

 

The State of Wisconsin Department of Children and Families announces that it will hold a public 
hearing on proposed rules affecting chs. DCF 12, 13, 40, 202, 204, 250, 251, and 252, child care 

certification and licensing updates related to the child care development block grant and streamlining, 
at the time and place below. 
 

Hearing Date and Location 

Date: July 25, 2019 
Time: 10:30 a.m. 

Location: GEF 1 Building, 201 E. Washington, Room D203, Madison WI 
 

Appearances at the Hearing  

Interested persons are invited to appear at the hearing and will be afforded the opportunity to 
make an oral presentation of their positions.  Persons making oral presentations are requested to 

submit their facts, views, and suggested rewording in writing.   
  

Submittal of Written Comments 

Email: dcfpublichearing@wisconsin.gov  
Website: http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment  Copies of the rule are also available at 

this website.   

Mail:  Elaine Pridgen, Rules Coordinator, Department of Children and Families, 201 E. 
Washington, P.O. Box 8916, Madison, WI, 53708-8916 

The deadline for submittal of written comments is July 26, 2019. 

 
Accessibility 

If you have special needs or circumstances regarding communication or accessibility at a 

hearing, please call Elaine Pridgen at (608) 422-7077 prior to the hearing date.   
 

Contacts 

Licensed child care:  Tina Feaster, (608) 422-6044, tina.feaster@wisconsin.gov 
Certified child care: Jolene Ibeling, (608) 422-6027, jolene.ibeling@wisconsin.gov 

 
Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis 

The proposed rules will affect small businesses under s. 227.114 (1), Stats., but will have minimal 

or no economic impact on these small businesses. 
 

Small Business Regulatory Coordinator 

Elaine Pridgen, (608) 422-7077, elaine.pridgen@wisconsin.gov 


